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September 11, 2017 

President Donald J. Trump 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear President Trump: 

While we were disappointed with your decision to suspend DACA, we are 
glad that Congress now has six months to find a solution.  Enclosed is a copy 
of a letter that we sent to Congressional leaders and selected members of 
Congress who have spoken out on the subject since your announcement.  We 
hope and trust that if Congress decides to continue DACA, that you will 
support their decision. 

Sincerely, 

Luis Fernandez, Ph.D.  Héctor L. Delgado, Ph.D. 
President, Board of Directors Executive Officer 

Enclosure 


